
TOWN OF CUTLER ROAD TOUR EVALUATION MEETING 
SATURDAY, May 4, 2024 

CUTLER TOWN ROADS; Camp Douglas, WI 
 

Town Board Members in attendance: Martin Potter (Chairman), Bobbie Georgeson (Clerk), Jim 
Hayward (Supervisor), Terry Hayward (Treasurer). Also in attendance were Bobby Shaw, and 
Steve Bezemek (Regional Mgr. Scott Construction). 
 
Martin called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. 
 
LRIP and ARPA projects were center focus of roads reviewed at this time.  
 
Findings:  
 
 22nd St LRIP project need verbiage for bids. Reviewed/verified road condition as well as 

consideration of completing entire road using other funds. 
 25th St (gravel section) 2000’ west off Cty Road M-18’ wide consider 4” compact then finish 

3120’ west to 6th with gravel top. This is a possible ARPA project. 
 28th St from 25th St to Cty Road M was toured and discussed. This project continues being 

monitored, no action at this time. 
 5th Ave (section between 25th St and 23rd St) 3500’ gravel, needs sub work to foundation, as 

well as possible ditching and shoulder prep. This is a possible ARPA project. 
 
Bobbie will get specifications for bid proposals to get published. Plan to get published following 
May monthly meeting, in time to have bids opened during June monthly meeting. 
 
Scott Construction will mail quotes on the necessary sections, to give town idea of what is 
needed. 

 
 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:45 a.m. 
Bobbie K Georgeson, Clerk 

 
 

 


